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Friday 5th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am immensely proud to officially announce that Chapmanslade Primary School remains a 
‘Good’ school following our recent Ofsted inspection. I have enclosed the final Ofsted report, 
which will also be available from our website later on today. The school was judged as ‘good’ 
in all areas. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support in the lead up and during 
our inspection. In particular, I need to say thank you for the overwhelmingly positive 
comments on our Ofsted Parentview - the inspector remarked that she had never seen 
anything like it. It’s certainly something special when 100% of parents would recommend our 
wonderful little school to another parent. I look forward to sharing more feedback with you 
in the near future. 
 
This wouldn’t have been possible without the hard work from all of our staff. I feel very 
privileged to be the leader of such a fantastic team. A massive ‘Thank You and Well Done’ to 
every member of staff here. It is fantastic to see that our hard work is recognised officially! 
 
Thank you to all of our governing board for all of their ongoing support to our school. A special 
‘Thank You’ to the Chair of the board, Mrs House, who works tirelessly to help Chapmanslade 
be the best it can be.  
 
Finally, a huge ‘Thank You and Congratulations’ to all of our fantastic pupils. Our pupils were 
simply stunning during the inspection and such good advocates for our school. Pupils certainly 
demonstrated our new vision of being a ‘good neighbour’; their maturity and kind, caring 
nature shone through. 
 
It’s a very exciting time at Chapmanslade. Myself and the team look forward to building on 
this success and going from strength to strength.  
 
Thank you once again to everybody who made this possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Cottrell 
Headteacher 


